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Rotary Club of Winters

Minutes of April 4, 2024 Board Meeting
April 4, 2024	

Members of the Board
Rich Marovich, President
Janice Koch, President Elect
Charley Wallace, Treasurer
Woody Fridae, Secretary
Chris Kelsch, Foundation Chair
Joe Trotter, Membership Chair
Bob Schultz, Program Chair
Kelli Villanueva, Service Chair
Chris Jones, Social Events Chair
Melanie Dye, Youth Services Chair
Nav Bhachech, Webmaster

Meeting convened at 1:40 PM

Minutes (by Joe)
1. Approval of Agenda – Motion by Joe, second by Melanie – approved unanimously.

2. Approval of Minutes of our March meeting motion by Joe, second by Melanie – approved unanimously.

3.  Review of board assignments for next year. (Lead/Committee)
Treasurer: Valerie/Charley/David.
Secretary: Rich/Woody.
RI Foundation Chair: Bob Schultz/Nav/Cecil
Membership: Joe/TBD
Youth Services: Melanie
Service: Chris Jones/Mark
Social: Gar
Webmaster: Nav
International Projects: Woody
Public Relations: TBD

4. Monthly reports:  
· Programs: Bob Schultz on Tibet; Mark Rowan, Jeffrey Uppington, Janice on PETS, Berryessa Brewery awards
· Treasurer: Attendance needs to increase, budget supported by happy dollars, cash flow is good, some dues are overdue.
· Membership: Joe has some targets, need to identify and reach out. 
· Webmaster: Website is getting fixed with help from Taylor. Facebook needs new account. 
· Foundation: no report
· Youth Services: Working on camp applications. College promise? 
· Community Service: Local park project is proceeding; possible support from Yoche Dehe; Mike’s celebration.

5. Service Opportunity: 
· 50 oaks for North Bank Trail at Winters Putah Creek Nature Park (update: Rich).  
· Pancake Breakfast (update: Charley)

6. Other business 
Cecil asked about membership costs and updates to the membership list.  The membership list is updated in DACdb in advance of paying dues to Rotary International. 

Valerie noted the need to set up a streamlined dues and lunches checklist (David previously offered). 

Mark wants to raise consciousness about the 50 oaks planting in the 128/505 interchange as a Rotary Club project.  This serves our objective of raising awareness of Rotary Club of Winters via Rotary signage along the ramps. 

Motion to Adjourn by Joe, second by Melanie, approved unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 2:15 PM
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